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KAM/ELB/Kent Test/September 2023 Entry 
 
27th May 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Kent Test (11+) for Grammar School Selection 2022 
 
Your child needs to take the Kent Test if you wish to consider a grammar school for their education from September 
2023.  The tests will take place on Thursday 8th September 2022 and the test results will be sent to you by Kent 
County Council on Tuesday 18th October 2022, which is before you apply for the secondary school of your choice. 
 
Your child will only be eligible for consideration to a grammar school if they have taken these tests in September and 
reached the required pass marks on the three tests of verbal reasoning, non-verbal reasoning, and mathematics.  A 
piece of writing on a given topic is also completed as the same time and is used to confirm suitability. 
 
If you wish your child to take the selection tests you must register them for testing; registration opens on 
Wednesday 1st June 2022 and closes on Friday 1st July 2022.  This is the closing date and no child will be able to take 
the tests in September if they have not registered by this date.   
 
The easiest way to register for the Kent Test is online via www.kent.gov.uk/kenttest Further information is available 
at www.kent.gov.uk/secondaryadmissions 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs K Mirams 
Executive Headteacher 
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